
From: Jensen, Lisa <Lisa.Jensen@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 3:06 PM 
To: Samantha Apfel <sapfel@vsecu.com> 
Subject: RE: Quarterly review of Medical Marijuana Dispensaries in VT 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
Attached please find a response to your request.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Jensen, MPA 
Assistant Director  
Consumer Assistance Program  
Office of the Attorney General  
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 
Direct 802.489.6058 
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
 
Consumer Assistance Hotline: 800-649-2424 
ago.vermont.gov  
 

http://www.ago.vermont.gov/


 

July 14, 2021 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Samantha Apfel 

Business Loan and Servicing Specialist 

VSECU 

PO Box 67 

Montpelier, VT 05601 

 

Re: Vermont Public Records Act Request | Quarterly review of Medical Marijuana Dispensaries in VT 

Dear Samantha Apfel, 

After review of your records request dated July 8, 2021, we have determined that we have no 
records that are responsive to your request. We reviewed our records for consumer complaints 
regarding “Champlain Valley Dispensary, Inc, Burlington, VT; CeresMed, Brattleboro, VT; 
Vermont Patients Alliance, Montpelier, VT; FWR, Inc., DBA Grassroots Vermont, Rutland, VT; 
Phytoscience Institute, LLC, Bennington, VT received between April 1, 2021, and June 30, 
2021. 

 

If you feel information or records have been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy 

Attorney General in writing at:  

Josh Diamond 
Deputy Attorney General 

  Office of the Attorney General 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 

 

Thank you. 

Sincerely,  

       /s/ 

Lisa Jensen  

Assistant Director  

Consumer Assistance Program  
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